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WESTINGHOUSE ALLOY 600
STEAM GENERATOR MECHANICAL PLUGS

References: 1) NRC Bulletin 89-01 dated
| May 15, 1989 )

2) Westinghouse Owner's Group j
letter OG-94-107 dated I

i December 30, 1994
|

The following status is provided in response
to recent field experience with Westinghouse Alloy 600
thermally treated mechanical plugs.

In December 1994, Westinghouse notified us of
recent field experience with Alloy 600 mechanical plugs
that necessitated a revision to the corrosion algorithm
presented in WCAP-12244, Revision 3. The revision in
the corrosion algorithm affects our schedule and action
plan for addressing Alloy 600 thermally treated
mechanical plugs in-service in our steam generators.
Westinghouse intends to issue Addendum 3 to WCAP-12244,
Revision 3 in January, 199F, In the interim, the
original basis for a Justification for Continued
Operation provided to us by Westinghouse continues to
apply until appropriate actions, as set forth in the
action plan can be taken. We believe that the issue is
effectively managed by the industry and does not pose
an immediate safety concern to the health and welfare

L of the public.

Callaway has 37 Westinghouse Alloy 600
( thermally treated plugs in-service in our steam
| generator cold legs. All Westinghouse Alloy 600 plugs
| in the hot legs have been repaired by installation of
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welded Incenel 690 plugs. We plan to formally transmit-
our. actions with respect to the cold leg plugs.by-
September 30, 1995. In preparing our action plan, we
will review Addendum 3 of WCAP-12244, Revision 3 to
determine its impact on our previous response to
Bulletin 89-01. Draft information from Addendum 3
indicates that the cold leg plugs do not have to be
removed until the year 2013. We plan to repair or
replace the plugs by the date calculated in the revised
corrosion algorithm or to provide technical
justification for deferral of actions beyond that date. ,

If you have any questions concerning this
information, please contact us.
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cc: .T. A. Baxter, Esq.
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge

' 2300 N. Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20037

M. H. Flotcher
Profess _onal Nuclear Consulting, Inc.
18225-A Flower Hill Way
Gaithersburg, MD 20879-5334

L. Robert Greger
Chief, Reactor Project Branch 1
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, IL 60532-4351

Bruce Bartlett
Callaway Resident Office
U.S. Regulatory Commission
RR#1
Steedman, MO 65077

L. R. Wharton (2)
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1 White Flint, North, Mail Stop 13E21
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2738

Manager, Electric Department
Missouri Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102 i

Westinghouse Owners Group I

Westinghouse Electric Corporation ,

Box 355
Pittsburgh, PA 15230-0355
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